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Washington Public Power Supply System
P. O. Box 968'

Richland, Washington 99352

Attention: Mr. N. O. Strand
Managing Director

Gentlemen:

Subject: Report on Defects Associated with Shutdown Cooling Heat Exchangers,
WNP No. 3 & 5 (Your Letter of June 25, 1980)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded an interim
report regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and we are looking forward to
reviewing your final report on this matter.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
i

Wm .c L
R. H. Engelken
Director
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